VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDERS ALERT 08 - 13

ROUTE 52 LONG TERM

DETOUR ENDS
Effective Monday, March 11, 2013

The road construction on La Mesa Rd. and Amargosa
Rd. has been completed and Route 52 will no longer

be detouring as of Monday, March 11™, 2013. Route
52 will go back on regular route:

From southbound on El Evado Rd., Route 52 will
make a left on La Mesa, a right on Amargosa, then
continue regular route.

If you have any questions, please call our Routing &
Scheduling Department at 948-3030.
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